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The United Reformed Church    The Methodist Church
Bridport and Dorchester Circuit & Pastorate
                                                                                (Registered Charity No. 1150182) 
www.bridportanddorchester.org.uk
February 2017

Dear Colleague

You may remember that you completed the Foundation Safeguarding Training in 2014.  The Circuit Safeguarding Team has decided that this needs to be repeated every three years so you will need to repeat the training in 2017 by attending a Foundation Refresher Training.

The Weymouth, Portland and Dorchester Circuits are now working together and all the training will be delivered jointly in anticipation of the three circuits joining together in 2018.

The dates and venues for training are as follows.  You are welcome to book onto the date and venue that suits you best.  Please indicate your preferred date and second choice date.  Please hold both dates until it is confirmed which date you are allocated. We can accept up to 30 people on each date and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  Please send your booking form to your own Circuit Safeguarding Officer (Weymouth – Margaret Sibley, Portland – Sara Farmer, Dorchester/Bridport – Janice Young/Heather Bland) no less than two weeks before the chosen first session.
One of the new requirements in 2017 is that prior to attending the training you must complete the PREVENT Online training and bring a certificate of completion with you to the training.  You can access the PREVENT training at the following link

https://www.elearning.prevent.homeoffice.gov.uk/
If you do not have access to the internet and cannot access the PREVENT training please let your Church Safeguarding Officer know.

The dates are as follows.  Please use the attached booking form to book your place. It can be returned electronically or in hard copy.

Saturday 8 April 
1pm – 5.30 pm


United Church Dorchester, 49-51 Charles St, Dorchester, DT1 1EE (Rear entrance) 

FOUNDATION REFRESHER (for anyone who has already completed a Foundation course)

Sara Farmer, Heather Bland, Janice Young.

Thursday 27 April 
6.30pm – 9.30pm

Easton Methodist Church Hall, Easton Square, Portland, DT5 1BX
FOUNDATION REFRESHER (for anyone who has already completed a Foundation course)

Sara Farmer, Margaret Sibley, Janice Young.

Saturday 20 May
1pm – 5.30 pm
United Church Dorchester, 49-51 Charles St, Dorchester, DT1 1EE (Rear entrance) 

FOUNDATION COURSE (for anyone who is new to role and who has not completed Methodist Safeguarding training before)

Margaret Sibley, Heather Bland, Revd Jean Quick (or Revd Steph Jenner).
Thursday 25 May 
6.30pm – 9.30pm

Bridport United Church, East Street, Bridport, Dorset, DT6 3LJ.

FOUNDATION REFRESHER (for anyone who has already completed a Foundation course)

Janice Young, Jonathan Whiter, Margaret Sibley.
Saturday 15 July 
10am – 1pm

Weymouth Bay Methodist Church, 32 Melcombe Avenue, Weymouth, DT4 7TH

FOUNDATION REFRESHER (for anyone who has already completed a Foundation course)

Margaret Sibley, Janice Young, Sara Farmer.

Thursday 10 August 
6.30pm – 9.30pm

Broadmayne Church, Main Street, DT2 8EX 

FOUNDATION REFRESHER (for anyone who has already completed a Foundation course)

Heather Bland, Margaret Sibley, Revd Steph Jenner.
Saturday 7 October
10am – 1pm

Chickerell Methodist Church, North Square, DT3 4DX
FOUNDATION REFRESHER (for anyone who has already completed a Foundation course)

Jonathan Whiter, Heather Bland, Margaret Sibley, Revd Peter Clark.
Saturday 18 November 
10am – 1pm

United Church Dorchester, 49-51 Charles St, Dorchester, DT1 1EE (Rear entrance) 

FOUNDATION COURSE – this is a sweep up day for anyone who needs to do the training either from scratch or as a refresher.

Margaret Sibley, Sara Farmer, Heather Bland, Janice Young to all be present.

Yours sincerely
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Rev S Jenner





Mrs Janice Young 
Superintendent Minister



Circuit Safeguarding Officer
NAME (Please Print) ………………………………………………………… Title ………………..

Role within Church/Circuit ……………………………………………………………………….

Name of Circuit   ……………………………………..………………………………….

ADDRESS ……………………………………………………………………………………………..

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

…………………………………………………………. POSTCODE …………………………….….

TEL. NO. ………………………………  

EMAIL …………….………………..........…………………

Preferred date…………………………………………………

Second choice…………………………………………………

Do you have any special needs?   YES/NO (please delete as appropriate).  If yes please explain.

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Is there any further information about yourself that you would like the trainers to know before coming on the course?  Please indicate on this form and say whether you want to discuss this with one of the trainers.

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY THE RELEVANT CLOSING DATE TO: 
Heather Bland (heather.bland.t21@btinternet.com) or

Janice Young  (janiceyoung83@hotmail.co.uk) 
If returning your form in hard copy please post to Mrs Heather Bland, 7 Holcombe Mead, Alton Pancras, Nr Dorchester, DT2 7RT or pass to Heather or Janice personally.
You will receive confirmation of your place on your selected course and joining details at least 7 days prior to the course date. If you have not had any information by then please contact Janice or Heather.
�








	Revd Stephanie Jenner                                                                                                          

7Capitol Close                                                                                                               

DORCHESTER                                                                                                                               

DT1 2QS                                                                                                                                             [01305] 262421                                                                                                                              stephanie.jenner@methodist.org.uk                                                                   Superintendent Minister

	Mr Chris Warren
20 Swanbridge Court
London Road

DORCHESTER

DT1  1NF
[01305] 459454
bolton@cjwarren.plus.com

Senor Circuit Steward
	Revd Peter Clark
3 St Cecilia’s Gardens

BRIDPORT

DT6 3XF

[01308] 425978

revptc@btinternet.com

                                        Minister



